


Hello and welcome to the latest edition of  the Le Vacherin Christmas newsletter. 

Once again it’s that time of  year when Christmas is quickly approaching. Although it seems to come 
around faster and faster every year, it does make the colder weather and darker evenings a little easier to 
bear.

Full of  cinnamon scent and festive dreams, we’re very happy to report that the team at Le Vacherin are 
busy getting ready to make your Christmas extra special. 

Our Head chef  is on the hunt for the fattest turkey and best ingredients he can possibly find. As well as a 
selection of  mouth-watering dishes, there are a number of  other great reasons to book your party with us 
over the holiday season:

•  Book before the end of  November and we will give you 15% off your food bill as well as a free glass of  
bubbly on arrival (offer excludes Christmas Day).

•  Every table will be dressed with crackers and name tags and the restaurant itself  will be beautifully 
decorated by our local florist. Our famously huge tree will of  course be making an appearance as well.

•  From the 1st of  December you can dine from our party menu as well as our special prix fixe menu. 
There will also be an exciting à la carte menu available. 

•  Not many restaurants are open in the area on Christmas Day so make sure you make your booking 
soon as tables are running out quickly.

Please note that during the Christmas period, Le Vacherin will be open on Mondays at lunchtime. 

Terms and conditions: for company policy, a credit card will be required for tables over 5 covers. All 
Christmas party menus will be available only for groups over 5.

In order to serve you better on the day, we will require food pre-order, a group booking form and drink 
orders in advance.

We can tailor your menus according to your needs. You are more than welcome to come down to the 
restaurant and discuss details over a cup of  coffee.

Our primary target is clientele satisfaction: please find attached to this mail all Christmas menus and 
related forms.

This Christmas choose locally. We consider ourselves part of  the local community and we thrive on your 
satisfaction. Also, Le Vacherin still holds and always will a certain “Je ne sais quoi!”

We very much look forward to seeing you over the festive season!

Kind regards, 
The team at Le Vacherin
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